
 

Raquel Fierro Jaime Earns AFS Recognition 

  

 

The Aluminum & Light Metals Division of the American Foundry Society Technical 

Council has selected ACRC researcher, Raquel Fierro Jaime's paper as the 

winner of the 2025 Best Paper Award. She is being recognized for her work on 

"Fundamental of Ultrasonic Treatment of Molten Aluminum." 

 

Raquel will receive her award at the Volunteer Leadership Awards Luncheon on 

Sunday, April 13, 2025 at the 2025 CastExpo/Metalcasting Congress in Atlanta, 

Georgia.  

 

Congratulations, Raquel! We couldn't be prouder of you.   
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